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NYTEK X 
Liquid Concentrate

Mold and Mildew Inhibitor for Paints, 
Adhesives, Wood and Wood Stains.

Guarantee: 
Copper 8-quinolinolate..................10%

COMMERCIAL

CAUTION POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

Registration No. 16512 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

195kg

Maag Agrochemicals Inc.
Kings Highway  P.O. Box 6430 

Vero Beach, FL 32961-6430 U.S.A.

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use of handling of this product on
that condition.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

Effective concentrations of use levels range from 5.0 to 10.0% by
weight of NYTEK X (0.09 to 0.18% by weight of copper) based on
the finished weight of the paint.  For adhesives, effective
concentrations range from 0.15 to 5.0% by weight of NYTEK X
(0.0027 to 0.09% by weight of copper) based on the finished
weight of adhesive. For the treatment of wood, a homogeneous
emulsion of NYTEK X should be prepared by adding 2.5 to 10% by
weight (0.04 to 0.18% by weight of copper) to water with adequate
stirring. Items to be treated can be dipped, sprayed or brushed
to refusal. For incorporation into wood stain formulations, add
1.0 to 10.0% by weight of NYTEK X.

 CAUTIONS:



Keep Out of Reach of Children.

Do not use pour, spill or store near heat or open flame.

Do not use in paints or adhesives or on wood items that may come
in contact with food or feed. Avoid contact with eyes, skin and
clothes. Wear Goggles and Rubber Gloves when handling.

FIRST AID:

If swallowed, drink 1 to 2 glasses of milk. Get medical
attention. If splashed on skin, wash thoroughly with soap and
water. If splashed in eyes, wash eyes immediately with copious
amounts of water, and secure medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

NYTEK X is a mild skin and eye irritant. It imparts a greenish
color to the skin or eyes, and is therefore easily identifiable.
It will impart no permanent injury, but should be removed
immediately to forestall irritation.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offense under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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